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Plan to upgrade the communications infrastructure has 
potential to improve the lives of millions, Panel says 
 
The Panel welcomes the Government's undertakings in the National Infrastructure Plan 
2011 to invest in, and start procurement of new mobile infrastructure by spring 2012 and 
explore enhancing mobile coverage along transport corridors. 
 
Chair Bob Warner said: "Inadequate mobile coverage is a major concern for the Panel, 
and we are campaigning for intervention to improve poor or non-existent coverage. It 
creates considerable problems for small businesses, people living in not-spots and people 
passing through them, as well as passengers on the rail and London tube networks. The 
Chancellor's plan to upgrade the UK's communications infrastructure has the potential to 
improve the lives of millions of people significantly." 
 
Ends 

 
CONTACTS 
Consumer Panel Media Adviser Siân Evans on 07713997510 or 020 7981 3898  
 
NOTES TO EDITORS 
The Communications Consumer Panel was established to advise Ofcom on the 
consumer interest in the markets it regulates. The Panel is independent and sets its 
own agenda. Visit www.communicationsconsumerpanel.org.uk for more 
information.  
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